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Tuesday 14th March, 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
RE: Spring Term Assessment Reports 
 
Please be aware that your child’s Spring Term Assessment Report (all subjects) will be sent out on 29th March 2023, 
later than the advertised date. This to ensure that all Year 11 mock exam results are included in the reports. 
 
Assessment Reports will be available on the isams parent portal (School Reports > School Assessments) and teaching 
staff will be reporting on your child’s progress in all subjects. 
 
Please may we remind you that at Chesterton Community Sports College, Key Stage 3 (KS3) is Years 7 and 8 and Key 
Stage 4 (KS4) is Years 9, 10 and 11. 
 
Here is some additional information to help you understand the grading on the Assessment Reports: 
 

- Pupils are graded according to the GCSE grading structure throughout KS3 and KS4 (over five years) 
- Pupils in Year 7 will start at the lower end of the GCSE grading structure, so will typically achieve grades 0 to 

3 in Year 7 and move their way up the grading structure as they move towards Year 11 
- Predicted grades are the grades likely to be achieved at the end of the current Key Stage (end of Year 8 in 

KS3 and end of Year 11 in KS4) if your child continues to work in this way 
- For new subjects in KS3 (subjects that haven’t been studied in primary schools), lower grades are likely to be 

achieved because the learning is still very new 

If you have any questions about the Assessment Reports or need any help with your isams login, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs H Felton 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


